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Upcoming EventsNotes from the Office

The Book Shelf
LBMS Library News

“Learning
 is 

Required”

                     

   

● Monday-Thursday Triple Play 
7:30am-8:30am 

● Track Practice M-Th, 4:00-6:00 
pm

● Wednesday, April 3rd, SMILE 
Club 4:00-6:00 pm

● Spring Conferences: Apr. 10th, 
4:30 - 7:30 & Apr.11th (Friday) 
8AM - 3PM 

● Wednesday April 23rd, SMILE 
Club

● Wednesday April 30th, Viking 
Art Club

Hello Viking Families,

Spring conferences on 4/10 & 4/11 
are walk-in only.Please call the 
office if there are any questions 
or concerns. Also, please remember 
to check the lost and found when 
you are here, the items will be 
removed soon.
- The Office Staff

             

Happy April, Vikings!

Couple of items… 

This year’s OBoB books are now 
available for general checkout… 
The Health Center Art Contest is 
kicking off right now, check the 
posters around school for 
information… April 6th - 12th is 
National Library Week, you can 
pick up an “I love My Library” 
sign at any JOCO Library Branch
- Mr. J 

What’d ya do during 
Spring Break?

Sophia Szijjarto: “I had a 
sleepover for my birthday & went 
to the trampoline park and the 
mall with my friend.

Elsie Davidson: Went to my 
grandma’s house in Medford for 5 
days.”

Lizzie Riolo: “Not much…hung out 
at a couple of friends houses.”

  

https://www.facebook.com/lornabyrnems/?scrlybrkr=4257784b
https://www.facebook.com/lornabyrnems/?scrlybrkr=4257784b
https://twitter.com/lornabyrnems?scrlybrkr=589bcca3
https://twitter.com/lornabyrnems?scrlybrkr=589bcca3
https://www.instagram.com/?scrlybrkr=65c8f4a5
https://www.instagram.com/?scrlybrkr=65c8f4a5
https://lb.3riverssd.org/
https://lb.3riverssd.org/
https://www.threerivers.k12.or.us/
https://www.threerivers.k12.or.us/
https://pv.3rivers.sis.k12.or.us/PXP2_Login.aspx
https://pv.3rivers.sis.k12.or.us/PXP2_Login.aspx
https://www.3riverssd.org/parents/transportation
https://www.3riverssd.org/parents/transportation


 Thursday, April 10th 4:30 - 7:30
 Friday, April 11th 8:00 - 3:00

Refreshments provided! 
Prizes!

Lorna Byrne Middle School

Spring Conferences



Lorna Byrne Middle School 

SPORTS

2025 LBMS Track Season
Practices M - Th. 4PM - 6PM

Click On the image above For Meet 
Schedule

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1IIST6M6rz59QrQtbdBEgb02shFe3VaF8En_67-pcR9U/edit?gid=903457475#gid=903457475
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1IIST6M6rz59QrQtbdBEgb02shFe3VaF8En_67-pcR9U/edit?gid=903457475#gid=903457475


LBMS MenuS

Breakfast

Lunch

Click on the images below for each menu

https://threerivers.nutrislice.com/menu/lorna-byrne-middle/breakfast/2025-04-01
https://threerivers.nutrislice.com/menu/lorna-byrne-middle/breakfast/2025-04-01

